
      Office of the Dean, Students’ Welfare 

Assam University 

            Silchar 

 

                                           NOTIFICATION 

 

This is for the information of all concerned that the annual social week of Assam University, 

Silchar, to be organised by the Assam University Students’ Union (AUSU), will be held during 

15-21 May, 2023. 

This has the approval of the competent authority of the University. 

  

(Anindya Syam Choudhury) 

         Dean, Students’ Welfare, 

         Assam University 

 

DSWO/N-8/2023             Dated: 06.04.2023 

Copy to: 

1. PS to the VC for the kind information of the Vice Chancellor 

2. The Registrar, AUS 

3. All Deans/HoDs/Statutory Officers for information 

4. Director, Computer Centre, with a request to upload the notification on the University 

website 

5. Proctor/CPIO/PRO for information 

   
         (Anindya Syam Choudhury) 

                     Dean, Students’ Welfare 

          Assam University 


